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Present:	Ed Cook, David Partridge, Eileen Labak, Steve Russo, Sara Rockwell, 
	Myra Emmons, Director
Also present:  Robert Moulton
Robert Moulton, new resident in town, member of the public stopped in to say hello to the Board of Directors and thank us for the vital role the library pays in the community.
Minutes
Dave moved we approve the May minutes as written.  Ed seconded.  Motion passed unanimously in the affirmative.
Treasurer’s report
See attached report. Equipment line is high because of the sign we just bought.  We are over budget on equipment, under budged overall.  Friends have pledged a contribution for the sign, to be paid later in the year when they are aware of their donations.
Director’s report
See attached report.  Staff are enjoying their new duties. Having two staff handling interlibrary loans has provided coverage most days and greatly reduced the turnaround.
No maintenance issues this month.  Brian completed the new circuit.  Since then there have been no issues.  Myra contacted Tad about painting.  Tentative plan is September.  Myra will touch base with Tad in late August.
Stone walls program was very interesting and well attended.
Summer reading is a Hero theme this year.  Myra and staff are brainstorming ideas.  July 9, 2015, Library will have a “Meet your Hometown Hero” with local emergency personnel.  Movie Night with “Big Hero 6” is scheduled for July 23, and a super “hero” sandwich contest is scheduled for July 30.
There was a discussion of database searches and which databases are being used.
Staffing is covered for summer hours, with the addition of coverage for Aimee’s leave.
Updates from last meeting
Downloadables – Myra looked into the cost of joining a streaming video service.  The videos are all one copy/one user.  The available titles are not current, not popular.   The service is not recommended.  She also looked into the Advantage program for unique downloadable books.  It is quite expensive.  Some publishers charge multiple fees for the same item, based on number of checkouts.  NH downloadables has over 8,000 audible books and over 8,000 ebooks, as well as many magazines (which are simultaneous use)  There was discussion of demonstrating ebooks at the Open House.
Public input-there was discussion of daytime book or knitting groups for stay at home parents.  Any group can form; there does not have to be staff leadership.
Fall Open House
September 12 is the date for the Open House 10 am-2 pm.  We will likely have a meeting in late August to finalize.  There was discussion of activities to have at the Open House, potential local authors for signings.  Invitations will go to town departments, RMMS and CSDA.
September meeting will be September 1.  Board will also meet Tuesday August 11 at 7 p.m. to finalize Open House plans.
Dave motioned to adjourn at 8:35 p.m.  Ed seconded.  Motion passed unanimously in the affirmative.

